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       26th March 2019
Dear Parent,
Our Easter Service will be held at St Mary’s Church on Thursday 4th April at 2pm, everyone is welcome to join us. It will be a traditional Easter Service rather than a performance but it will be a great opportunity to hear our wonderful singing and to join us in our celebration of Easter.
If you wish to collect your child from the church after the service please give your consent via your schoolcomms account. This can be found under the ‘payments’ section. 
Yours sincerely,

D Hunwick
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